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12 March 2015 

Jane Goldwater 

Director – Access Pricing and Financial Analysis 

Communications Group 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

GPO Box 520 

MELBOURNE VIC 3001 

 

Email:  jane.goldwater@accc.gov.au 

Cc:  fixedservices@accc.gov.au 

 robert.wright@accc.gov.au 

 

 
 

 

Dear Ms Goldwater 

 

Public inquiry into final access determinations for fixed line services—primary prices 

 
Please find attached: 
 

 a document setting out in detail the source and justification for the FY2014 (base 
year) operating expenditure that Telstra has identified as relevant to, and necessary 
to include in, the ACCC’s Fixed Line Services Model (FLSM); 
 

 an amended FLSM version 1.2; and 
 

 a document setting out the differences between the previously submitted FLSM 
version 1.1 and the attached amended version 1.2. 

 
The above documents are confidential. 
 
Given the quantum of confidential material within these documents, it is not intended that 
redacted versions will be provided for publication. However, these documents will be provided 
to individuals entitled to receive such information pursuant to the confidentiality regime which 
has been set up with Telstra for the purposes of the final access determination inquiry. 
 
This letter may be published on the ACCC’s website to alert interested parties to the 
availability of these reports. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Jane van Beelen 
Executive Director – Regulatory Affairs 
Corporate Affairs 


